
 

 

  

Reception Newsletter: 27.9.17 

Another wonderful week in Reception Class! 

We wanted to thank you for: 

 Coming forward to collect the children at the end of the day because it is so 

much easier to see that they get to their parent or carer safely.  

 All your kind words both verbal and on the feedback sheet for the workshop 

evening. 

 Your help in settling the children so well and having faith in us. 

 Your help encouraging the children to pick from the school menu.                                                                                  

Reminder 

Please put all reading materials in plastic wallets to return to school every day as 

we may need them for small group or individual work.  

No water bottles in book bags please. They must be carried separately as they 

leak.  

 

We need more parents to help on 

the Red House Ramble on Friday 

11th October. Currently our policy 

is a ratio of 1 adult to 4 children 

means we need at least 8 adults 

per class and currently we each 

have 3. 

The ramble cannot go ahead 

without your support. 

 

 

We really enjoyed the Harvest 

Festival. Weren’t they amazing 

and so brave to get up in front of 

you all?  

That really is testament to how 

well they have settled and grown 

in confidence in such a short time. 

 Thank you for your donations for 

Whitley Bay food bank. 

 

Parent Observations 

We are currently learning the ‘Little Red Hen‘ as part of our Talk for 

Writing. 

Look on line or in the supermarket at the different types of bread you can 

get. 

Take pictures, count or make a list of what you found at the bread aisle. 

Alternatively take a trip to the bakers with your Mum and Dad and ask them 

about bread  

You could even try making bread of your own. 

Don’t forget to record the sentences your child says. Contained within this 

will be useful information for assessment across a number of different 

areas. 

Send us your quotes about how well children can help you count out things 

this week. 

Socks in the washing, spoonfuls of things, pasta, cars up the street, pennies 

in the piggy bank. 

 

 

Count the pound coins you collect 

from your sponsored run. 

 

 


